
TO: Fremont County Board of County Commissioners 
FROM: Sunny Bryant, County Manager 
DATE: November 9, 2021 
RE: County Manager Report 

 

 

The construction of the Pathfinder Park Community Center is almost complete.  They are finishing 
the final items and we are scheduled to take over the building the end of November.      

The brick dedication for the War Memorial Park is scheduled for November 9 at 3:30.   

We currently have the remodel in the Motor Vehicle Division out for bid.  For more information 
go to our website at www.fremontco.com.  Upcoming projects include a remodel of some space 
at the buildings at 1901 East Main Street and replacement of the gates at the Fremont County 
Airport. 

We have the interim audit scheduled for the week of December 20.  We will begin the process to 
gather the information that will be needed so it is ready for that week. 
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